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Dear Tattenhall Park families,                                                       Friday 18th October, 2024 

 

It certainly has been a rainy week in Tattenhall! A big 

thank you to all our families and staff, who have battled 

through some very wet conditions over the past few 

days. Despite the rain, we have had new signage fitted 

today. This is part one – there is more signage following 

in the next few weeks and there may even be some new 

lighting options too! 

 

 

Pyjama Day 

Thank you to everyone who donated pyjamas or money 

today for our Children’s Hospital Pyjama Appeal. We had 

an incredible 120 pairs and £100 raised. All pyjamas 

donated will have a pair of hand stitched hearts added – 

one heart to stay with the child and one will go home with 

their family who cannot be with them. The pyjamas will be 

delivered to local hospitals and hospices across Cheshire 

and Wirral in time for Christmas.  

Head Lice 

Unfortunately, headlice are on the move across school at the moment! 

Please could you keep a close eye on your child’s hair and if you do spot 

any signs, please could you treat them immediately. Any long hair should 

be tied back. You can find more information here Head lice and nits - NHS 

(www.nhs.uk) 
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Reading Buddies 

Year 6 spent a wonderful time this afternoon with their buddies in Acorns (Reception). It 

was wonderful to see them sharing their love of reading together. 

 

A quick notice… 

This week, we have had a visit from our local PCSO, who is concerned 

about parking outside school. She will be working with the Mini Cops, next 

week, to check that cars are not parking on double or single yellow lines 

at drop off and pick up times. We still have some specially designed 

tickets from our competition last year- so we hope the Mini Cops don’t 

have to use any! 

 

Don’t forget the BBC 500 Words Competition… 

"Write a story you would love to read” 

BBC's 500 Words is the UK's largest children's writing competition for children aged 5-11. 

Submit before the competition closes at 9pm on Friday 8 November 2024. You can find lots 

of details on their website. www.bbc.co.uk/teach/500-words 

 

 

A special mention to one of our pupils, who came second in 

the Horse of the Year Show! We all enjoyed seeing her 

rosettes and plaque in Celebration Assembly and hearing 

about her victory lap in the arena.  

 

 

 

 

Have a lovely weekend- we have some exciting adventures to look forward to next week 

including Hogwarts and the Year 6 trip to the Imperial War Museum.  

 

Mrs Bolton 
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